
   Energy Committee 
   January 13, 2009 
 
 
  A meeting was held in the district office tonight to review all energy updates. 
 
 
! I met with Kirk from Buildings & Grounds for an up date on the electric motion sensors. 
            Deer Park High School is 98 % completed at this time.  Robert Frost will start by 

February 1 , 2009 and be completed by the Summer 09.  JFK & JQA will be targeted for 
the Fall 09 season.  Note: I will request LIPA to give us a six month read so we can 
compare our energy savings ( six months without sensors, & six months with ).   

 
 
! Co Gen talks are still ongoing with National Grid & LIPA . Proposal will be delivered to 

DP Schools by February 1, 2009.  We will look at three things... layout, Warrantee, & 
payback to our District before we agree to a deal. 

 
 
! Natural Gas buses are still be looked at ( still waiting to see if Town would like to join 

us).   
 
 
!   George Washington School had a new burner & boiler installed .  GW now has the 

capability to burn Natural Gas or oil.  Pricing will determine fuel utilized.  
   
 
! Energy RFP will be delivered to the District office by next Wednesday for BOE review. 


